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Together Everyone Achieves More 

5L - 99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We can’t believe that we have come to the end of the half term already! We hope that the children have enjoyed learning lots, con-
necting with their friends and taking part in lots of educational visits. 

  

We have excellent news to share with you this week that Curwen has been successfully awarded the Eco Schools Green Flag award. 
This is in recognition of the hard work by our Eco Champions over the 18 months. School Council and our Junior Travel Ambassadors 
have also been involved in helping us achieve this award. We had some lovely comments from the moderators: 

It's wonderful that you have appointed such an enthusiastic Eco-Committee, this shows your schools excellent commitment to both 
the programme and the eco-cause. It was really great to read how your Environmental Review provided the basis for the projects in 
your Action Plan. It demonstrates a reflective and considered approach to your Eco-Schools work, this is a great skill that many adults 
can learn from! 

We are very proud of this fantastic achievement! 

  

Well done also to our Tag Rugby team who won the competition last week. Curwen are currently sitting at the top of the TTLT leader 
board, so well done to everyone that has represented us at a competition this term!  

  

Thank you to everyone that supported book fair. We raised enough money for £425 of books for the school which is fantastic!  

  

If you have paid for your child to attend our holiday club next week, please ensure that they arrive on time and are collected promptly 
at 3:00pm. Any late pick-ups will result in a charge, as we will need to pay staff overtime, so please be on time. 

  

We have recently had some online safety concerns raised relating to children using social media and video calling at home. We under-
stand that children want to keep in touch with their friends, however we request that parents/carers actively supervise what the chil-
dren are up to whilst using phones, tablets, laptops or games. Anything that can connect to the internet can pose a risk of unsuitable 
content or the behaviour of others online. Please keep talking to your child/ren about what they are accessing and who they are con-
necting with and ensure you report any concerns https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/   

 

This week we are sad to say goodbye to Ms Samji and Mrs Nicholls. Between them they have been at the school for around 40 years! 
We thank them both for everything and wish them the very best for the future.  
 

 We hope that you have a lovely half term and the children have a well-deserved break.  

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/


AM–  Crystal  PM - Faryal 

RC–  Amyra   RDR–  Hana 

RM– Calum  RMC– Ayrah   

1I–  Hana  1K– Axel 

1L–  Ruby  1W– Yilin 

2G–  Antonia 2L– Joshua 

2S– Amara  2W– Max 

3F–  Shahian  3KB– Shreyan 

3O– Awab  3PB– Tanzila 

4A–  Weitang  4C– Fareed 

4G–  Aiyanna 4M– Habibur 

5B– Muntaha 5C - Chase 

5L–  Faijan  5T– Lakshikan 

6A– Sabrina  6C– Nisha 

6K– Lucy  6R– John 

Oak Class -  Sulayman—For being Engaged and 
beginning to communicate. 

Stars that SHINE TT Rockstars 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 1196 

Julia Donaldson—360 

Roald Dahl—1001 

Charles Dickens—728 

Team Points: 
Curwen's top rock stars 

 

 Year 1- Mia 702  

 Year 2- Rayan 1,390 

 Year 3- Ermina 1,042 

 Year 4- Tanzeem 2,244 

 Year 5- Nathan 1,764 

 Year 6- Kelvin 5,227 

 

 

 

Round 6- Half term round 

 

Children in years 5 & 6  represented Curwen 
in a Tag Rugby competition at the East Lon-
don Rugby club. They successfully won all 3 
matches to enter the final. The final was a 

great game to watch, beating Gainsbor-
ough to become the overall champions. Well 

done Curwen. 


